Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Richard P. Crouse
Vice Freaident
Nuclear

Edison Plaza

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, Ohio 43652

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your response letters dated December 10, 1982 and January
31, 1983, including our telephone comversatiom with R, Peters om January
5, 1983, informing us of the steps you have takem to correct the items
of noncompliance. The noncompliances were brought to your attemtion in
Inspection Report No, 50-346/82-21 forwarded by our letter dated November
3, 1982.

With respect to item 2b, we acknowledge your action takem to review the
question of traceability, 7t is understood that your cable traceability
procedures have been upgraded to include cable reel identification, and
therefore, no further action is required om your part. We will examine
this matter and the other noncompliances during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/2/,’(,5««%

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Engineering

ec w/ltrs dtd 12/10/82 & 1/31/83:

T. D. Murray, Station
Superiatendent

DMB/Docuae:: Coutrol Desk (RIDS)

+ri;ident Inspector, RIII

Harold W. Koha, Power Siting
Commission

Heltm W Evans, State of Ohio
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